
 
 
 
 
 

Disaster Recovery Services RFP 
 
 

Proposals were received at 11:00 a.m., local time, on July 30, 2021. 

At the Tuesday, September 14, 2021 School Board meeting the ISD School Board awarded the 
Disaster Recovery Services to two companies ServPro as the primary & First Onsite as the backup 
service. 


